2025 REVALUATION NOTICE
Town of Gardner

Door County
Wisconsin

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a reassessment of all taxable
property in the Town of Garder shall occur for the 2025
assessment year.

Tennessen Appraisal will be conducting the reassessment. The
dates of the reassessment will range from January 2025 to
November 2025. The reassessment is a market adjustment
revaluation. Please also note the assessor has certain statutory
authority to enter land as described in sections 943.13 and 943.15,
Wisconsin Statutes. The ability to enter land is subject to several
qualifications and limitations, as described within the foregoing
statutes.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation during this town-wide
revaluation.

Thank you,
The Town of Gardner

Tennessen Appraisal
920-423-3502



